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Friday 12th March 2021 

Diary Dates for 2021 

 

 Good Friday: 2nd April 

 Easter Monday: 5th April 

 School Holidays (Easter): 6th April to 16th April  

 Return to school:19th April  

 Bank Holiday: 3rd May 

 Bank Holiday: 31st May 

  What a wonderful first week back we 
 have had at Whitemoor! It was so lovely 
 to see the children back and to see so 
 many smiling faces coming through the 
 gates (especially the parents!)  
 We have focused on fun this week and 
 there have been some amazing projects 
 taking place for Science week. We have   
 also been lucky enough to have Go Active 
 in every day working with the children on 
 fun team building activities and games.  
 Thank you all for bringing in your children 
 at the correct start time as it is very        
 disruptive to learning if pupils are arriving 
 late or early. Please remember to follow 
 the one-way system around the school as 
 this helps us to maintain social distancing 
 and keep everyone safe.  
 Have a wonderful weekend. 
     
    Mrs Rundle  



Class 1 

This week in Class 1 the children have had a great first week back! Its like they have never 
been away.  
We have been looking at our families and what jobs they do around the house. We have 
been talking about how amazing our mums and dads are and what we can do at home to 
help them.  
 
We are going to look at traditional tales next week, looking at the Anthony Browne story 
'Hansel and Gretel'.  

Nursery 

 

The nursery children have been exploring different occupations through play. We          

definitely have lots of fantastic bakers! 

 

 

 



Class 3 

Class 2 

It has been wonderful seeing class 3 full of smiling faces. The children have really settled 

back in well. This week, we have made miniature robots, investigated friction with balloon 

rockets and began to design our inventions. In maths, we have been learning about      

decimals and fractions of a part. In English, we are writing a diary entry about a girl and a 

robot.  

The children in Class 2 have settled back into school beautifully and we are so pleased to 
have them all together in the classroom again.  
 
We have enjoyed celebrating Science week by taking part in several "awe and wonder"  
experiments, including rainbow colour making and cornflour slime! We've carried out     
investigations in maths to solve the mystery of the missing pencil case and have written 
recipes for friendship in English.  
 
On Thursday, we had lots of fun taking part in activities with Go Active.  
 
A fantastic first week back - well done, Class 2! 



 

 Class 4 

What a happy week Class 4 have had! Everyone has been so excited to be back at school. 
 
We utilised the sunny weather at the beginning of the week and spent lots of time  
learning and playing outside. We have had a Maths Treasure Hunt to get our 'maths 
brains' working again and have felt really proud of ourselves for remembering how to 
add, subtract and multiply so efficiently!  
We have made our own 'Think Buddies' from clay and have made Dream Catchers to 
help focus our thoughts on happy things. Go Active have organised playground games at 
lunch time as well as PE on Tuesday, so we have had a great time with the sports    
coaches.  


